
Dear Sirs,

I am writing to object to the 500 new homes proposed for Lymm in the 20 year Plan.  As follows :

1)  Lymm has already absorbed a considerable amount of new housing, and the infrastructure is
creaking already.  Schools and surgeries are full, and parking is a problem.

2)  The Plan (rightly) emphasises the need to retain the character of settlements.  Lymm used to be a
village; now it's more or less a town, and is teetering on the edged of being just another suburban
sprawl.  Warrington needs to preserve places that, because of their character, offer leisure
opportunities for ALL the Borough's residents.

3) Lymm is constrained by its original small village layout, and lacks the space to expand
infrastructure easily.  The wide open areas of Grappenhall and Appleton are much better suited to
expansion of housing and related services.

Yours,

   




